
 

April 28, 2021 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 
 
I am requesting funding for Uintah Basin Technical College’s Electrical Apprentice Training 
Program in fiscal year 2022. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Uintah Basin Technical College, located at 1100 
E Lagoon St, Roosevelt Utah 84066. 
 
Funding would be used to support necessary operational and equipment improvements for the 
College’s Electrical Apprentice training program. In particular, it would allow the College to 
purchase transformers, poles, a bucket truck, safety equipment, conductors, wires, and more. 
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Blake Moore 
Member of Congress 


